



Vieev 2.2	Sameavan	Authority of	-Gratile		Pay Start	4
2019/2020	The First	The First	8	A	Sunday 13/10/2019	50 MINUTES
		12.11.11	C.A.			Of Principal
Student's Na	ame					

□в

 $\Box$  C

 $\Box$  A

Section

	A MARKET N	
Reading (15)	Vocabulary (12)	Grammar (13)
Total Mark (40)		

## Reading Comprehension (15 Marks)

Read the following text then answer the questions that follow. Your answers should be based on the text.

In the last fifty years or so, new technology has made massive changes to the world. Mobile phones, computers and the Internet have all made the world faster, and so have cars and heavy industry. Not everybody agrees whether these changes have had a positive or a negative effect on our health. Our health has certainly improved in some ways. Firstly, medical science has improved, which means that doctors are better at curing illnesses and can help us to prevent them. What is more, new technology has made our lives easier by doing many of the hard and dangerous physical jobs and tasks that we used to have to do with human strength.

On the other hand, technology has made our lives easy in some respects. Some people go everywhere by car or take the lift instead of the stairs, and in the end they never get any exercise. Furthermore, today's diet has changed greatly. Nowadays people eat a lot of unhealthy processed food, whereas people in the past ate natural, organic food. As a result, the risk of heart disease is greater now. In addition, today's lifestyle is very stressful because of the pressures of work and faster communication.

Give two examples of modern technology that have changed	our lives. (1 Mark)
2. According to the text, how has modern technology made our	lives easier? (2 Mark)
3. The underlined pronoun" them" (line 6) refers to:	(1 Mark )
4. Quote the sentence which indicates that people can do dan using new technology. (2 Marks)	gerous and hard tasks by

5. Find a word in the text which means '( to communicate with som	iebody)'
	(2 Marks)
6. What kind of tasks can we do by using modern technology?	(2 Marks)
7. In your point of view, is the new technology positive or negative?	Why? (3 Marks)
8. Mark True or False: (2 Marks)	
a. Nowadays people eat natural, organic food.	T / F
b. Today's lifestyle is stressful because of the unhealthy processed for  ***********  Vocabulary (12 Marks)	
A. Choose the most suitable item from those given in the box to co the following sentences. (5 Marks)	omplete each of
offenders glare illegal potential	spotted
1. To at somebody means to stare angrily at them.	
2. In most countries it is to use mobile phore driving.	nes while you're
3. The government is concerned about the big number of young _	
4. We our uncle at the airport before he saw us.	
5. Wearing a seatbelt can prevent a disaster	in a car crash.

B. Complete tl	ne sentences with the	correct form of the word in b	rackets. (2 Marks)
1. The technolo	gy of face -	is very advanc	ed. ( recognize )
2. I forgot to se	nd the	with my email.	( attach )
C: Study the fo	ollowing sentence and	l answer the question below. (	(2 Marks)
<u>Citizens</u> are p	eople who break the la	W	
Replace the unc	derlined word with the	correct one in brackets: ( off	enders , tags )
D. Complete th	ne following sentences	with the correct word in bra	ckets. (3 Marks)
1. The police ca	refully	the people entering the bank	
		A. 6 (	(ed , observed)
	*****	*******	
• •	• JO A	**************************************	com
	Gramm	ar (13 Marks)	
A. Correct the v	erb between brackets	s. (5 Marks)	
		y .	
1. I don't enjoy		formal clothes.	(wear)
2. We decided		to Spain this summer.	(go)
3	Alice	tennis every day?	(play)
4. He	from Qatar, he	e's from Jordan.	(not / be)
5	the Earth	around the sun'	? (revolve)

B. Choose the best answer from a, b or c. (5 Marks)	
1. The film at 10 p.m  a. starts b. is starting c. starting	
2. What you at the moment?  a. do / watch b. do / watching c. are / watching	
3. We hope to Turkey this year. a. to go b. going c. are going	
4. She spent all night for the exam.  a. studies b. to study c. studying	
5. You are untidy .You always your clothes all over the house.  a. are / leaving b. to / leave c. don't /leave	
JO ACADEMY.com	
C: Rewrite the sentences in the correct negative or interrogative forms of the ver	b.
(3 Marks)	
1. They are laughing at my jokes. (X)	
2. Mary speaks three languages. (?)	

## **GOOD LUCK**